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BRIEFING FOR PRESIDENTIAL 
SPOKESMEN 

Wednesday, January 21, 1976 
4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

East Room 

, 

Digitized from Box 55 of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



The purpose of our meeting today is to provide all 

Presidential appointees throughout the Administration 

with an overview of the new Budget and the economic outlook 

and to review major points presented by the President in 

his State of the Union Message to Congress. 

The President wants members of his Administration to have 

the opportunity to hear first-hand about his decisions 

and what he, working with you and others throughout the 

government and the country, plans to accomplish. 

Now, ladies and gentlemen, it is my pleasure to present 

the Vice President of the United States. 
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